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Newsletter Autumn 1 2023 

Global Awareness  
As part of Global Awareness Week, all our wonderful pupils took part in a range of exciting 

activities helping them to develop their understanding and awareness of food from around 

the world, present and past. During this exciting week, the pupils were helped to develop a 

range of important citizenship skills such as communication, turn taking and group work. 

 

The children in Bluebells and Buttercups enjoyed sharing food with their friends.  



The pupils in Tulip Class had fun learning about foods we may eat at a 

celebration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Pupils in Blossom Class learnt about food from hot and cold countries.  

 Children from Violet Class 

learnt about foods we eat at 

home with our family. 



Pupils in Sycamore  class learnt about the  different foods we harvest in 

Autumn. They harvested, washed, chopped and peeled vegetables and fruit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The pupils in Oak Class learnt about the different food the 1st, 2nd and 3rd class 

passengers ate on board the Titanic.  During Global Awareness Week Oak Class enjoyed 

designing a menu and preparing the food for their very own  1st class lunch. 

Elm Class students researched 

foods that grow in Africa. They 

made their very own African 

Kwanzaa Benne biscuits 



Maple class and our Sixth Form students have been learning that everyone has 

the right to have food.  They shared their thoughts about how sad it is that 

some people don’t have enough to eat. 

Students collected food donations and delivered the food to the local food 

bank at the church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We concluded the week by welcoming 

Reverend Katie from Thornton 

Methodist Church to lead our Harvest 

Assembly at each campus. 

By Callum 6FH 



 

 

Headteacher Star of the Week  
 

8th September 2023 Oscar and Jensen  Blossom Class 

15th September 2023 Callum Sixth Form H 

22nd September 2023 Ebony Elm Class 

29th September 2023 Luke Blossom Class  

6th October 2023 Holly Sixth Form V  

13th October 2023  Parisa Sixth Form V 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading/Sharing for Pleasure Achievements  
 Bronze  Silver  Gold 
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This academic year, we have added two new classes to our wonderful school.  

They are now as follows: 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

I hope you have enjoyed reading Red Marsh’s first newsletter of the school 
year. This half term it has been lovely to welcome many new families to 

school. 
All pupils have worked very hard this half term meeting many of their 

personalised targets through our exciting curriculum.  
I am, as always, extremely proud of all the pupils and staff at Red Marsh 

School.  
School reopens for pupils on Tuesday 31st October 2023 

Enjoy the half term break 
 

Jenny  
 
 

Website 

This term we have  launched our brand new school 

website. We are hoping this will be more accessible for 

parents and carers to find information and reflect the 

recent changes to our wonderful school. 

Communication Home 

This term we will also be introducing our new Parent App 

which will be linked to our school website. The new APP is 

to make sure parents and carers can access information 

easily through one area. Showbie and Parent App will 

cease. More information about the APP will be released 

over the next few weeks. 

Facebook and Twitter 

As well as our information letters and newsletters, the 

school has an information page on Facebook and Twitter 

which is updated regularly.  We appreciate parents taking 

the time to like our posts and make positive comments.  

However, it is important to note that Facebook is not a 

means of communicating with school.  The purpose of our 

Facebook page is to provide information about school.   

Our Facebook page can be easily accessed through a 

smartphone or directly through the school website home 

page www.redmarsh.lancs.sch.uk. 



 


